

SPECIAL APRIL 2020 EDITION

THE LIBRARY'S RESPONSE TO COVID-19

- The library is closed until further notice. All programs and meetings are cancelled until further notice.
- The outdoor book return remains open. Please wash your hands after using it.
- We have adjusted the due dates on all materials currently checked out and will continue to do so until we re-open.
- We are leaving the WiFi on at the library. You can access it from the parking lot no password required.
- Our online resources are available 24/7. Visit our website to access those resources: www.cordovalibrary.com.
- We are adding new posts to our Facebook page daily. Please visit us there!
- We are issuing temporary e-cards to Cordova residents who wish to access our online resources during the stay-at-home order. You do not need an e-card if you have a traditional library card.

APPLY FOR A TEMPORARY CARD

We are issuing temporary cards for people to access our e-resources during the stay-at-home order. These cards will only work for our online resources. If you wish to apply for a full access card, we can make arrangements once we re-open.

To obtain a temporary card, please email the following information to Karen at klonergan@cordovalibrary.com:

Spring is here and Summer is Coming...

So, what does that look like at the Library?

- Senior Luncheon is cancelled for May 1st
- Most in-person programming is cancelled for May
- Limited in-person programming for June
- Paint the Road is postponed
- Summer Learning Bus Trip is cancelled

That sounds depressing, right? So how about some things that we know we will do this summer. The staff at the Library has been working hard to develop alternative plans for the summer. We **WILL** have a Summer Learning Program. There will be challenges to do at home. Of course, you will still be able to **READ** all summer to complete the program. There will still be a prize when the program is completed.

Of course, all of this can change when we get updated information from the Governor at the end of the month.

We miss all of you! Reach out if you need anything!

ACCESS OUR ONLINE RESOURCES

What you need...

- 1. An internet connection
- 2. A smart device
- 3. Your Cordova library card number (email Karen at klonergan@cordovalibrary.com_if you don't have your card number or you wish to apply for a temporary card)
- 4. Your library card pin the last four digits of your card number
- An email address (for Kanopy and Hoopla)

Next, go to the webpage or download the app of the resource you want to use, create an account and enjoy! If you would like someone to walk you through the process of accessing one of our resources, please call Karen (309-373-2964) or Chalyn (309-373-2568) for assistance.





www.cordovalibrary.com

Non-Profit Org US Postage Paid Cordova, IL Permit #247

Address Service Requested ECRWSS

Postal Patron Cordova, IL 61242

Summer Camps @ Cordova Library

We will have two Art Camps, two Science Camps and one Sewing Camp. Each camp has a limited number of spots available. For the Art and Science Camps, there are 8 spots in the morning session from 10-Noon OR 8 spots for the afternoon session from 1pm-3pm. There will be one (8 camper) session of Sewing Camp from 10-3:00. You may sign up for more than one camp. The June and July camps will feature different lessons. Campers wishing to attend both sessions of Art and/or Science Camp will sign up for their first choice (June or July) and add their name to a waiting list for their second choice. We will review the waiting list after everyone has had the opportunity to sign up for at least one camp. Registration is required and spots fill up fast. See dates below.

We are also working on a "Camp in a Box" for Cordova residents and area kids who do not live within a library district. These "camps" will contain materials and instructions for different projects to do at home and will be available for delivery or pickup. *Registration is required*. The start date has not been set yet.

June CampsJuly CampsArt 6/22-6/26Art 7/06-7/10Science 6/08-6/12Science 7/13-7/17Sewing 7/20-7/21

Age: Students currently in 4th grade through 8th grade. Any questions, email Chalyn at cfornero-green@cordovalibrary.com.

Call in registration for Cordova Residents is May 4th - May 8th from 9am-12pm. Call in registration for all other Residents is May 7th - May 8th from 9am-12pm. 309-654-2330